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Dear ALLUNY Members & Friends, 

On behalf of the board of the Association of Law Libraries of Upstate New York, I invite you to 

attend ALLUNY’s 63rd Annual Meeting to be held in Syracuse, New York on: 

Friday, October 27 & 28, 2017 at the Genesee Grande Hotel. 

All meals are included in your meeting registration fee.  Please notify me of any food allergies 

and there is a vegetarian option available. 

The Annual Meeting is a great opportunity for education and networking.  I look forward to 

seeing everyone at the meeting. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions about any aspect of the meeting.   

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Donna Byrne, ALLUNY Vice-President & Education Chair 

Hancock Estabrook, LLP 

1500 AXA Tower 1, 100 Madison Street 

Syracuse, New York 13202 

P: 315-565-4706; E. dbyrne@hancocklaw.com 

 


